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To whom it may concern, 

At Martini Lutheran Church we believe in providing our children with a Christ-centered, quality education.  As a way to support the Martini Lutheran Church Education Fund for the children who attend Central Lutheran School, we will be holding a fundraiser on September 22nd, 2018.  This event will be a hog roast which will be held at Martini Lutheran Church, in New Haven, Indiana from 4:00pm-8:30pm.

We are seeking donations from those in the community to ensure that the expenses of this fundraiser are kept to a minimum.  The pork and all sides have been donated by a church member.  We are asking for donations of items to be auctioned or raffled.  Monetary donations and sponsorships are also welcomed.

Thank you for helping provide our children with a Christ-centered, quality education.  Your donation is greatly appreciated.


Sincerely,
Martini Lutheran Church
Fundraising Committee
martinifundraising@gmail.com
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Any item donations can be mailed to: 
333 Moeller Road, New Haven, IN 46774
Attn: Sara Conley



Monetary donations can be made out to Martini Lutheran Church 
Attn: Silent Auction                                                                            Tax ID: 35-138-9747
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333 E. MOELLER ROAD - NEW HAVEN, INDIANA 46774 - (260) 749-0014




